
 
 

 

My name is Paige Sherwood and I studied at MCS from 2013-2020.  

After completing my A Levels, I joined Bournemouth University to study Psychology and I am 

about to start the second year of my course.  

At the university, I have a paid role as a Peer Assisted Learning Leader where I give support 

to students starting their first year of Psychology.  

I also work in a local small business to fund my life at university. In the future, I aim to get a 

PGCE to teach psychology to secondary school students. 

 


